
	

Foundation 2 newsletter 08-03-18 

The	Vet	is	coming	in	on	Sunday	11	March	to	talk	to	
the	children.	Please	see	separate	letter	for	details.		
	
Remember	to	bring	in	drinks	with	healthy	snacks!			
	
Please	make	an	appointment	for	Parent	meeting	
using	Jot	form.	Please	see	letter	sent	home	
yesterday.		

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	 Reminders	

At	home	

	
Do	you	have	a	pet	at	home?		
Bring	in	a	photo	of	your	pet	to	

share	in	class.		
Talk	about	how	we	look	after	

animals.		
	
	

Next	week	we	are	learning:	
	

• about	the	role	of	the	vet			
• how	we	care	for	pets	and	things	they	

need	to	keep	healthy		
• making	information	books	and	leaflets	

about	pets		
• which	animals	live	in	water		
• to	share	objects		
• to	count	back	from	numbers	up	to	20		
• to	recognise	and	use	digraph	‘ar’,	‘igh’		
• to	use	digraphs	in	reading	sentences		
• to	read	tricky	word	‘my’		

Top	tip:	
Play	games	on	www.phonicsplay.co.uk	to	help	with	reading.	

Use	Reading	eggs	to	support	reading	at	home		
www.readingeggs.co.uk		

Buried	treasure!	-	real	and	non-sense	words		


